
 

APPRECIATION LETTER  

This letter is hereby granted to:  

Asst.Prof.Dr.Ahmed Mohammed Hasan   

For attending the  “Fourth Annual Geotechnical Engineering Department Exhibition 2024”  
  held at the Faculty of Engineering, Koya University on May 7, 2024. 

  

Dr. Lookman Magdid Mohamadamin Gardi 

<lookman.gardi@koyauniversity.org> Head of Geotechnical Department 


